
 
 
 

32nd Annual Conference of INAIR 
 

CALL FOR PROPOSALS  

March 21-23, 2018 
Omni Severin Hotel 

Downtown Indianapolis, Indiana 
 

Dear Colleagues, 

The 32nd Annual Conference of the Indiana Association for Institutional Research (INAIR) will be held 

March 21st-23rd, 2018, at the Omni Severin Hotel in downtown Indianapolis.  Presentations are encouraged 

to cover any portion of the broad scope of the IR profession.  We invite participants to present research and 

discuss ideas on institutional research in general, methods for improving the quality and utility of data, and 

best practices in sharing all different data types with institutional decision-makers. Additionally, we 

encourage presentations that are collaborative in nature, particularly within or among institutions, and that 

focus on sharing different approaches to a similar problem or project. We are also extending invitations to 

our colleagues at the Kentucky Association of Institutional Research (KAIR). 

Submissions are due February 28th, 2018. Your participation in the conference can be expressed 

through several venues: 

 Paper (45 min) 

 Demonstration (45 min) 

 Panel discussion (45 min) 
 

 Breakfast SIG or Table Topic (varies) 

 Poster session (60 min) 

 ***Pre-conference workshop/interactive presentations for new IR professionals attending their first or 

second IR conference; sessions that advance the technological know-how of members; or something new 

and exciting (No boundaries- be creative!) (90-180 min) 

If you care to lead a pre-conference workshop, please contact INAIR.org@gmail.com by February 2, 2018. 
 

Submit all proposals and pre-conference workshop submissions via email to INAIR.org@gmail.com 

The proposal submission form is attached, but this and other 2018 conference information can be found on the 

INAIR website, (inair.org). For all proposals, review/acceptance information will be communicated as soon as 

available. The presenter(s) of any accepted proposal must register for the conference.  Presentation materials 

will be made available to our members online. 

If you have any questions or suggestions for the conference, or if you need assistance during the submission 

process, please shoot us an email.  We look forward to receiving your proposals and seeing you at the 2018 

conference on March 21st through 23rd! 

Sincerely, 

Brooke Moreland  
Interim INAIR Vice President & 2018 Conference 

Chair 

bromorel@iupui.edu  

Ron Severtis  
INAIR President 

rseverti@ius.edu
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